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Objection to the development of the Brooklands farm housing site.

Robin Stokes |G

Sat 4/27/2024 11:40 AM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

We, Hilary and Robin Stokes strongly object to the Brooklands farm proposal for the following
reasons,

Overdevelopment of the already crowded area of Whitstable.
Insufficient existing infrastructure leading to congestion on local roads. ( New slip road will add to this.)
Higher demand on already over stretched local medical services and hospitals.

Loss of existing farm and wood land and valuable green spaces . ( The government is asking for the
country to grow more food stuff !!.)

Increases in traffic noise , light pollution, and greater disturbance of all existing wildlife in the area.

Houses that are being built are not within the price range for local first-time buyers, this forces young
people to move out of the area.

Sites that are being built on are subject to local flooding and ground movement.

We would request that these objections are put to the planning inspectorate during the consultation
period.

Robin and Hilary Stokes
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